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We support the passage of this bill.   There is no time to hesitate- there hasn't been 

time for the past 50 years! 

Including climate change curriculum into all state educational programs provides 

students with the information they will need in the coming, more fraught , years of 

climate change 

Many school districts have developed an implemented curriculum that can be state 

wide.   The curriculum is written, best practices have been developed!    There is no 

reason to hesitate.    

Thank you.   Joana 


